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Dear Ms. Walli

Re: Kenora Hydro Electric Corporation ttd. - Applicat¡on to Amend Licenced Service Area-ED-

2003-0030

Please be advised that Kenora Hydro Electric Corporation Ltd. ("Kenora Hydro"), Licence # ED-

2OO3-OO3O is seeking approvalfrom the Ontario Energy Board ("OEB")to amend Kenora Hydro's

Licence in accordance pursuant to subsectionT4(Il of the Act with respect to the service area

boundary. The customer, Mr. Don Herbacz has requested that Kenora Hydro supply electricity

to the subject lands, Kenora Hydro is not the geographic distributor for that area, and this

application is submitted with the consent of the affected distributor, namely Hydro One

Networks lnc.

We believe this application meets all requirements for a service area amendment and is in the
public interest and meets the needs for economic efficiency, and that the proposed amendment

is in the public interest having regard to the objectives of the Board in Section 1.(1).1of the Act.

Kenora Hydro requests that the Board proceed with this Application without a hearing, pursuant

to subsectio n 2L(al of the Ontario Energy Board Act, L998.

Two hard copies of this letter and the Application will be delivered by courier.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter and should you require anyth¡ng further, please

feel free to contact this office.
Sincerely,

Dave Sinclair
President and CEO

cc. Aarani Pathmanthan- Hydro One

Don Herbacz- owner
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